
 

MEMORANDUM___________________________________________ 
 
To: James App, City Manager  
 
From: Barbara Partridge, Library & Recreation Services Director 
 
Date: May 6, 2003 
 
Subject: Ad Hoc Committee – Art in Public Places 
 
 
 
 
 
Background: 
 
On February 19, 2002, the City Council appointed Councilmembers Nemeth and Heggarty to 
an ad hoc committee to study funding for art in public places.  As the work of the committee  is 
not yet finished, it is recommended that the committee be extended. 
 
 
Options: 
 

a. It is recommended that the committee’s duration be extended to May 4, 2004. 
 

b. Amend, modify or reject. 
 
 


